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Question 

 

“Will the Chair outline how many complaints in relation to bullying within the Government of Jersey 

have been received since 2017?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

 

There have been 126 complaints of bullying within the Government of Jersey since 2017: 

 

2017 2018 2019 2020 2021 2022 (up to 

29.11.22) 

15 11 23 38 20 19 

  

For completeness, there have also been 108 grievances within the Government of Jersey since 2017: 

 

2017 2018 2019 2020 2021 2022 (up to 

5.12.22) 

8 20 11 7 36 26 

 

 

The figures above relate to what has been formally recorded within the Government of Jersey’s case 

management system.  

 


